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NIUE HIGH SCHOOL WATER NOW CLEARED FOR DRINKING 

 

The Niue Department of Health would like to inform the general public. That the water at the 

Niue High School (NHS) is now safe for all of the students and teachers in the school to drink.  

 

The installation program for the ultraviolet water purification system is completed over the 

weekend and the testing of the water quality following installation has also been completed 

on Tuesday 15 May, 2018.   

 

We would like to acknowledge Mr. Charlie Roughan for his dedication towards the installation 

processes for the ultraviolet water purification system for both the Niue High School and the 

Niue Primary School in the past two weeks. Not forgetting the support and collaboration from 

the Department of Education, Niue Department of Health, Department of Utilities, PMCU and 

all the other Niue Government Officials who have contributed in one way or other to the 

planning, securing of funds, procurement and the successful installation of the two ultraviolet 

water purification systems for the Early Childhood Education (ECE), Niue Primary School (NPS) 

and the Niue High School (NHS).  

 

We’d also like to acknowledge all the parents for your patience and cooperation from when 

the boiling water notice was first send out to the general public in October last year right up 

until this week. 

 

Kua manako e Faahi Gahua Malolotino ke fakailoa atu. Kua fakaatā atu he magaaho nei ke he 

tau Fanau Aoga mo e tau Faiaoga oti he Aoga Tokoluga ke liu ke inu e vai mai he tau gutu tepe 

i loto mo fafo he ha mutolu a fonua Aoga. 

 

Kua fakamaopoopo tuai he okioki vaha tapu kua mole e fakaholoaga ke tuku e masini foou ko 

e ultra violet water purification system ma e Aoga he tau Fanau Lalahi (NHS). Mo e kua 

fakakatoatoa foki e tau tiviaga he vai he Aho Ua 15 Me, 2018.  

 

Tuku atu e tau manatu fakaue lahi mahaki ke he Ofisa Gahua ko Mr. Charlie Roughan ha ko e 

haana a lagomatai ke tuku e tau masini ultraviolet water purifications systems nei ke lata mo 

e tau Aoga ne ua, ke he ua e faahi tapu kua mole atu ki tua. Pihia ke he Faahi Fakaako Tama, 

Faahi Gahua Malolotino, Faahi Gahua Utilities, PMCU mo e tau Ofisa Gahua he Fakatufono ne 

kua gahua auloa ke fakatutala, kumikumi ke he tau lagomatai tupe, fakatau mai he tau koloa 



mo e fakamooli e fekau nei ma e puipuiaga he tau momoui malolotino he tau fanau aoga he 

Aoga he tau Fanau Ikiiki (ECE/NPS) mo e Aoga he tau Fanau Lalahi (NHS). 

 

Nakai nimo foki e tau manatu fakaue lahi mahaki ke he tau Mamatua he tau Fanau ne kua kau 

fakalataha ke tunu e tau vai inu he tau fanau. Kamata mai he mahina ha Oketopa, 2017 he 

magaaho ne uta fano ai e tau hatakiaga mai he Faahi Gahua Malolotino ke tunu e tau vai inu 

he tau fanau ke hoko mai ke he Faahi Tapu nei.  

 

 

 
 

 

- Fakaue Lahi  - 


